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March 30, 2018

Mr. Jerry Lambert, Director of Public Service
City of Girard

100 West Main Street

Girard, Ohio 44420

Re: City of Girard, Wastewater Treatment Facility Peak Flow Treatment and
Equalization Improvements Project
Combined Sewer Overflow Initiative Program
Final Finding of No Significant Impact
WPCLF No.: C5390391-0004

Dear Mr. Lambert:

On March 30, 2018, the Ohio EPA issued a reaffirmation of a Limited Environmental Review for
the City of Girard’s Wastewater Treatment Facility Peak Flow Treatment and Equalization
Improvements Project, Water Pollution Control Loan Fund (WPCLF) Loan Number CS$390391-
0004. The conclusions contained in the Limited Environmental Review become the basis for
this Final Finding of No Significant Impact for the above-referenced project.

This final Finding of No Significant Impact may be revised or rescinded at a future date based
upon either changes to the proposed project, the presentation of information which
significantly alters earlier conclusions, or failure of the applicant to perform the environmental
mitigation prescribed in the Limited Environmental Review.

e

Jerry Rouch, Assistant Chief
Division of Environmental and Financial Assistance

Sincerely,

ec: Dennis P. Meek, PE, DM Engineering, LLC (Concord Township)
Dan E. Moss, PE, Burgess and Niple, Inc. (Akron)
Rich Blasick, Surface Water Manager, NEDO-DSW OWDA File (3)
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